You asked:
(Re FOIA 10835)

I notice that the questions have not actually been answered. Please could you get the relevant people to fully answer questions numbered 3 and 4?

Question 3 why was the external road layout not matched to the new internal “porte cochere”? To be clear the council spent a lot of money putting in traffic lights at the exact entrance of the original “porte cochere” route. Why was the new internal layout not given the same treatment externally?

Answer:
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 a request is only valid if it is for recorded information. You have asked for an opinion, not a document or recorded item, and therefore this is not a valid request under the Act. This is a refusal notice under s17 of the Act as it is information not held.
Question 4 Why was permission given to an upstream exit road when a downstream exit road (ie the internal flow of traffic simply reversed) would be obviously superior in causing significantly less traffic congestion? To be clear an upstream exit means cars cannot leave the station car park as the cars queueing to get in block the cars leaving, and the cars cannot enter the car park because the cars inside cannot exit the car park. Why was this not part of the consideration of planning permission?

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 a request is only valid if it is for recorded information. You have asked for an opinion, not a document or recorded item, and therefore this is not a valid request under the Act. This is a refusal notice under s17 of the Act as it is information not held.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

